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NORTH BEACH: Bob Fleming reported that everything is in good order at the
beach area. Members are again reminded to please clean out the LLPOA boats
used for fishing.

Lifeguards will be scheduled at No. Beach as soon as school is out.

SOUTH BEACH: Jed Burton reported that the 2 beach aerators are being repaired
and will be replaced as soon as possible.
The newly restored boat storage area sustained some damage during the
recent heavy storms and will be repaired.
Members expressed concerns about sewage backing up out of manholes on
So. Beach, causing bacteria to seep into the lake. Our past efforts to
reconstruct the drain area and put in stone continues to minimize the problem.
The Village Water Dept. is aware of this problem. The Health Dept tests
continue to show bacteria count below minimum levels.
NOTICE: Residents of Loch Lomond should know that the Village of Mundelein
"must" find and eliminate so-called 'in-flow and infiltration' into the
sewage system, caused primarily by improperly connected downspouts and
sump pumps. Violators will be required to bring their properties into
compliance with village code..(ChHicago Tribune: Chicagoland section, March 28,
1991) This is of great importance to Loch Lomond residents. because the
resulting overflow of the drainage system, in some cases, causes sewage
overflow into Loch Lomond.

WATER SAFETY: Julie Adamek reported that 18 lifeguards have been hired for
the 1991 season and 126 children have signed up for swim lessons. THe water
safety program will be operating fully by June 8.

LAKE MGT: The Lakes Mgt. Committee is pleased to welcome 2 new volunteers--
Mark Bonen and Joe Sterling.

A second bid for dredging has not been received to date and the search
for a suitable disposal site for the dredged material continues. We will
persevere until the desired results are achieved.

LAKE SPRAYING: Don Ferkin reported that Nick Gowe has expressed a willingness
to attend a Board meeting to explain the different chemicals used for lake
spraying and provide brochures for interested persons. A decision will

be announced in the near future.

SECURITY: A licensed and fully insured Security Service is being used by
Loch Lomond to monitor the beach areas and assure use only by dues paying
members. We have significantly reduced trespassing, vandalism and safety
hazard. This seems to be working out very well.

PATH: The Path has sustained serious erosion from the recent heavy storms.
Repairs have been made to correct this problem. Members using the Path for B
walking or biking should be cautious to avoid accidents. We will study the

area further to see if we can reduce the problem.



